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JUNE 2021 NEWSLETTER 

Welcome to our newest TV Chapter Members 

Paul Bream, Anton Litchfield, Joe O’Kelley and  

Jerry Richards Jr. 

Chapter Meetings at Prime Time Sports Bar & Grill 

are once again being scheduled for the third Tuesday of 

the month, however at this time attendance is limited. 

Contact Shelley Kind at 503-522-8723 if you would like to 

be added to the list for attendees. Hopefully with the risk 

level going down we can get the whole room if there is 

enough interest. 

We are close to having enough vouchers to purchase the 

Watch For Wildlife license plates. Once the plates are 

available for purchase, 

each set of plates will 

provide $31.50 for habi-

tat connectivity and pas-

sageway projects, and 

$35 to fund habitat pro-

jects.  

Vouchers for the plates can be purchased directly through 

ODF. Visit OWF’s website for more information, 

https://www.myowf.org/ 

https://www.myowf.org/


Guest Speaker Lora Baker is the new Archery Education Instructor for 

ODFW. One of the tasks that  Lora is charged with 

is the creation and launch of archery programs 

and workshops across Oregon. They work closely 

with the National Archery in Schools Program 

(NASP) One of the things that she does is to go in 

and train the teachers in schools on how to teach 

the program. They are starting a new program to 

teach archery skills to adults and it’s a two day 

class that teaches you the basics of archery and 

how to hunt, what the vitals are, know your target, 

siting in your bow, shooting from blinds and differ-

ent positions.  Look on ODFW website under volunteer opportunities. 

It is new but great things are coming soon like the ability to take the practical test to 

get certified so you can archery hunt in other states. Mini pop up seminars on archery, 

rifle & shotgun skills. They are looking for archery skills volunteer instructors if you 

are interested contact lora.l.baker@odfw.oregon.gov   503-947-6076  

Coastal Farm & Ranch Raffle 
 

We can’t thank Coastal Farm & Ranch enough as they have once again 

stepped up to help OHA raise funds.  They have donated a Christensen 

Arms Mesa Titanium .28 Nosler rifle to each OHA Chapter as the prize.  
 

 

 

 

Christensen Arms Mesa Titanium .28 Nosler worth $1795 

Ticket prices are $20 for 1, 3 for $50 or 7 for $100 

There are 300 Tickets. 
 

The drawing will be held August 21, 2021 about 8:45 pm at our annual fundraising 

banquet.  

(If this event is unable to take place then an alternative location and time will be se-

lected and we will notify people on social media).  

mailto:lora.l.baker@odfw.oregon.gov


Congratulations to all 

 

Branden won the Howa .223 Flag 

AR Rifle. 

 

Diane won the Springfield 1911 .45 

caliber pistol. 

 

Ronald Janzen took this beautiful 

Tom pictured above. 





  PRICE REDUCED  

 Duck Club Property For Sale 

   Now $ 695,000 
 

Professionally developed 66 acre hunting property 5 miles Northwest of  

Cornelius, Oregon. 
 

Two to 8 duck ponds depending on Dairy Creek water levels.  
 

Water rights dating back to 1945.  Some ponds can be pumped.  
 

Large 45 x 65 foot barn with cement floor that can be used for club house, 

storage or ? 

 

Annual income from Govt. tree 

plantings, farming & hunting. 
 

Details and tour for serious  

prospects, contact: 

Dave Sill,  

Fish & Wildlife Biologist 

503-718-7235 Cell 503-701-5169 
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We are tentatively testing Chapter Meetings but it is limited right now, hopefully we 

will be able to have the whole room again and open it up to everyone that wishes to 

attend. Contact Shelley if you would like to be added to the attendee list. 

 

ADVERTISING — We offer advertising for a flat rate of $120 per year. Our newsletter goes out to 730 members This will be in the 

form of a business card, included somewhere in the newsletter.  If you are interested in advertising your business, please send an 

email to TVCOHA@outlook.com and we will get you the information. 
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